
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Helaman “Helo” S. Hancock selected to receive Idaho State Bar Service Award 

Boise, Idaho-July 10, 2017 – Helaman “Helo” S. Hancock of Coeur d’Alene will receive an 
Idaho State Bar Service Award on July 13 at the Idaho State Bar Annual Meeting in Moscow. 
Hancock works for the Benewah Medical & Wellness Center in Plummer. He served as 
chairperson of the Indian Law Section from 2013 to 2016 and has been instrumental in 
coordinating continuing legal education programs for the Indian Law Section and the University 
of Idaho College of Law, where he serves on their Native American Law Advisory Board. 
 
Service Awards are given each year to lawyers and non-lawyers for exemplary service to the 
Idaho State Bar and/or Idaho Law Foundation. 
 
For more information about the Idaho State Bar Service Awards or the 2017 Idaho State Bar 
Annual Meeting, contact Mahmood Sheikh at 208-334-4500. 
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